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From: BoardSec
Sent: December 9, 2016 9:11 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0296, EB-2016-0300, EB-2016-0330

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: December-08-16 6:42 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0296, EB-2016-0300, EB-2016-0330 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I saw the application for an increase in rates to cover the cost of implementing the government cap and trade. I 
do not claim to understand the logic or decipher any of the many pages of their application nor the logic behind 
the cap and trade tax since I do not believe it will make any difference to the environment if China and the US 
do not do the same.  
I do know that as a pensioner the increase cost plus HST will make a major hit to our monthly bills and that was
before this application. Now if approved that would be another cost increase plus HST so we are really being 
sold a bill of goods on how it will impact the tax payer.  
The gas company already makes sufficient profits and if they have an issue go the the government and speak up 
but they should not be able to go to the Energy Board and expect to get approval for a double hit on the tax 
payers. 
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